August 31, 1977

Mr. Harrol A. Brauer, Jr. 35 North Boxwood Street Hampton, Virginia 23669

Dear Mr. Brauer:

The Faculty Advisory Committee has designated faculty representatives to the committees of the Board of Visitors for the 1977-78 academic year as follows:

Student Affairs - Dr. Robert Wildblood

Buildings and Grounds - Professor Philbert Doleac

Academic Affairs - Dr. Theodora Bostick (Vice-Chairman of the Faculty) Dr. W. Stephen Sanderlin, Jr.

Financial Affairs - Dr. Elizabeth Daly (Chairman, Faculty Advisory Committee)

Development and College Relations - Dr. Robert
Durel.

Sincerely yours,

Robert J. Edwards

Dean of Academic Affairs

RJE/wc

cc: President Windsor

Chairman, Faculty Advisory Committee